
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
General Information on Temporary FEMA Trailers 
  
The Department of Planning, Zoning & Building (PZ&B) is currently reviewing 
applications for Temporary FEMA Trailers to locate on properties within 
unincorporated Palm Beach County affected by Hurricane Wilma. PZB has developed 
an application that must be completed and return to the Zoning Division in order for 
the Building Division to issue a Temporary FEMA Trailer permit.    
 

¾ Contact Information 

¾ Example of Temporary Trailer Permit Application 

¾ PZB PPM for Temporary FEMA Trailers 
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